
About NIFT Bhopal 

NIFT is the pioneering institute of fashion education and NIFT Bhopal is one among 17 other 
centers. We started functioning in 2008 with two undergraduate programmes, Textile Design 
and Fashion & Lifestyle Accessories. In 2013, we started offering postgraduate programme in 
Master of Fashion Management. The new additions to the gamut of courses offered at NIFT 
Bhopal are B.Des. in Fashion Design and B.Des. in Fashion Communication. 

 

About Bhopal  

Bhopal is also known as the city of lakes and is blessed with enormous number of soothing 
lakes. We have Upper lake, Lower lake, Shahpura lake, Motia talab, etc. The second biggest 
artificial (man-made) lake of Asia lies in Bhopal. It has a National Park within the city itself, 
Van Vihar. 

Bhopal, in its proximity, contains two UNESCO world heritage sites. One is Sanchi Stupa 
constructed by Ashoka. Tropic of cancer passes through there. The second is Bhimbhetka, 
which has caves painted back more than 5000 years ago.  

Shaurya Smarak is a war memorial situated at Bhopal, inaugurated by our Prime Minister, in 
2016. It has a museum dedicated to the soldiers and martyrs of our country. 

Bhopal has many lavish shopping malls. DB City Mall ranks among the top 10 malls in India. 
Bhopal is a paradise for fast-food lovers, and had some delicious fast-food joints. 

Bhopal's Rani Kamalapati railway station (formerly known as Habibganj railway station) was 
the first ISO-certified railway station in the country. 

Bhopal has an amazing blend of religions. Some of the important holy places in bhopal are: 
Birla Mandir, Manuabhan Tekri, Jama-Masjid, Moti Masjid etc. It is the fusion of peace, 
greenery, development, liveliness, religiosity, and many more aspects. 

Apart from NIFT, Bhopal has some of the best institutes of national importance like Maulana 
Azad National Institute of Technology (NIT), Indian Institute of Science Education and 
Research (IISER), School of Planning and Architecture, National Law Institute University 
(NLIU), AIIMS, Indian Institute of Forest Management (IIFM), etc. 

          (Source - internet) 

 

How to reach NIFT Bhopal 

Bhopal has fairly good connectivity with all major cities.  

One can reach Bhopal city by any of the following means: 

If you are reaching Bhopal by train: 

From Rani Kamalapati railway station (formerly known as Habibganj railway station) (station 
code: RKMP) to NIFT Bhopal – around 25 KM. 

One can take auto, taxi, etc and it takes around 50 min to 1 Hour, costing around Rs 500/-. 

  



 

 

From Bhopal Junction railway station (station code: BPL) to NIFT Bhopal – around 20 KM. 

One can take auto, taxi, etc and it takes around 40-45 min, costing around Rs 420/-. 

 

 

 

If you are reaching Bhopal by air: 

From Raja Bhoj International Airport to NIFT Bhopal – around 10 KM. 

One can take auto, taxi, etc and it takes around 15-20 min, costing around Rs 300/-. 



 

 

Weather at Bhopal  

The weather in Bhopal during summer from March to May is hot and humid. July and August 
receive the maximum rainfall. October and November are pleasant months in terms of weather 
in Bhopal. Bhopal winter starts in December and ends in February. January is the peak winter 
month. 

 

Essentials while staying in hostel: 

 One Mattress and bed sheet - Single Bed 
 Pillow / Pillow Cover 
 Window Curtains – around 5 feet (can be purchased locally/cost can be shared with 

room-mate) 
 Mosquito repellent (All-out / Good night) / Mosquito Net 
 Cloth Hangers 
 Bucket & Bath Mug 
 Door Mat-Personal 
 Clothes Clip 
 Water Bottle 
 Umbrella 
 Torch 

 

Documents required by the students for Hostel Accommodation allotment: 

 Students ID proof - Photocopy 
 Parents ID proof - Photocopy 
 Local Guardian ID proof – Photocopy 
 Passport Size Photographs 

 


